Mansager, 7-21-56
Radio Station WTIV
Titusville, Pennsylvania

Dear Sir:

I am writing in regard Yo the reception report
which I sent to you on Febr. 27, 1956 for recpetion
of your special DX broadcast for theN.R.C. of that
date. To date I have not received verification of
my receot ion & that broadcast. Perhaps my report
was overlookéd in the rash of reports which you
must have received. Would appreciate it if you
would check your logs and files and send me a card
or letter of verification on my reception of wrly.
Thank you very much.

157 Yours very truly,
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